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November 6, 2024
Re: Letter of Intent to Apply for Sponsorship

Dear Ms. Mackedon,

Innovations International Charter School of Nevada's governing board met on April 15, 2024, to discuss the
district's ending of its charter contracts. At that time, the board members found it to be essential to seek
information concerning another sponsor to ensure the school could remain open for its families, students,
and staff. In reviewing the Nevada Revised Statutes, it was noted this would be a viable option for the
school and the board gave its full approval to do so.

On May 24, 2024, Innovations presented its current sponsor, CCSD with a letter seeking its permission to
officially form a partnership for a new sponsorship under the Nevada State Public Charter School Authority.
On September 30,2024, Innovations received a letter from the school district giving permission for the
school to change sponsorship from CCSD to the Nevada State Public Charter School Authority. On
October 10, 2024, the letter from the school district was presented to the governing board members at a
quarterly meeting. The board members gave permission for the administration to complete all application
requests for changing sponsorship to your organization.

At this time, Innovations International Charter School of Nevada would like to file this letter of intent to
transfer its CCSD sponsorship to the Nevada State Public Charter School Authority to meet the criteria for
the application for requesting the change on November 24, 2024. Further guidance and acceptance of this
request will be awaited and completed to meet the standards and processes necessary to seek your
approval. The liaison responsible for this application is:

Dr. Connie L. Malin, Chief Educational Officer
connie.malin@iicsn.org
702-216-4337

Thank you for your consideration of this request. We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Cc—ymchud(m (quuu)%ﬂ

Connie L. Malin, Ph.D.
Chief Educational Officer




